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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 10:28 AM
To: 'Susan Presley'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power

Good morning Ms. Presley, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Susan Presley [mailto:spresley8@mchsi.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 10:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power 
 
I am a retired 65 year old on a fixed income.  I get service at 1327 Soundview Trail in Gulf Breeze, FL.  Please prevent Gulf 
Power from raising the power rates. 
 
Thanks, 
 
-Susan Presley 
-850-525-3999 
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